
                                       

 
 

 

 

 

  Principal’s Report ~ Milly Stone   
We have had a very busy week at Dural this week. 
Monday 
We had our lovely Kindergarten students for 2022 on site. The parents were 
amazing in dropping the children off at the school hall and then returning to collect 
them. I want to thank the parents for following the strict COVID rules and 
procedures. 
The children had a wonderful morning and there was much laughter and 
engagement in the Kindergarten rooms. The smiles on their faces when they 
greeted their parents said it all. I can’t wait till we have them here one more time 
next Tuesday before they begin their learning journey at Dural Public School in 
2022. 
Tuesday 
All the children in K-6 watched a Library performance called ‘Bigger, Better, 
Brighter”. It was a live stream performance. The children thoroughly enjoyed the 
show and were certainly very engaged and participated enthusiastically. 
Thursday 
Today Year 6 are experiencing ‘Motiv8’. I have been watching them and they are 
having the best time ever. They are certainly being competitive and tying many new 
activities. This will certainly make a great Year 6 memory. 
Friday 
All the students K-6 will be listening to the speeches for the Sports Captain and Vice 
Captains for 2022. All children will be voting, and I will be able to tell the children 
later in the day who were successful. Captains and Vice Captains will be announced 
at our Stage Annual Presentation Assemblies. These assemblies are for students 
only as these are the COVID guidelines that are in force regarding end of year 
assemblies. We are currently working on structures to ensure COVID safe 
procedures are still in place to allow the assemblies to proceed in some form. 
COVID Restrictions 
Now that we are towards the end of Week 8 of an 11 Week Term, I would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you – the parent/Carers/community – for your 
understanding and support of the many COVID restrictions that are currently in 
place. Whilst some restrictions have eased, most of these do not affect the 
Department of Education sites. 
Term 4 Invoices 
Thank you to those parents/carers who have already returned notes and made 
their payment via POP. No cash can be accepted due to COVID. Please remember 
that notes and payment must reach the office by Tuesday 30th November as all 
vendors require payment well before the activity dates. 
CONGRATULATIONS   
Collin H from 6H has published a book called ‘Shadow World’. What an amazing 
achievement! We have 2 copies available in our school library for children to 
borrow.  
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Day 

25th November 2021 ~ TERM 4, WEEK 8 
Email: dural-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                    Webpage: https://dural-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
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Respect, Responsibility, Success  

 

 

 

NEW KINDERGARTEN 2022 HUB 

Is your child starting Kindergarten next 
year? Check out our new Kindergarten 
transition hub:  
https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au
/dps-kindergarten-2022/home 
 

Miss Jessica Ridley 

Assistant Principal and Instructional Leader 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Please remember to book early for our 
OOSH Holiday program. Places are filling 
fast. 
 
Rachel Foad 

Nominated Supervisor Jigsaw OOSH Dural 
p: 0477 720 237 

 
 

The Dural Diamonds 
Respect Responsibility Success 

Congratulations 
to our Diamond Pin Students 

       BLUE         RED GREEN 

Jesse S            KC 

Kaiden B        KN 

William T       KN 

Natania B       KN 

Zach B            KN 

Evie F             KN 

Hongye L       KN 

Mekaeel K       5B 

Dominic R      KC 

Ava R               5F 
 

Jack M            1A 

Ashton H        1H 

Stephanie X    5B 
 

Hannah C         1H 
 

PINK ORANGE YELLOW 
   

WHITE DOUBLE BLUE DOUBLE RED 

Claire L           6H 
 

 

DOUBLE GREEN DOUBLE PINK DOUBLE WHITE 

   
 

LIBRARY UPDATE 
Just a reminder. If your child has not received 

their Premier’s Reading Certificate as yet, they 

are probably waiting for a Gold or Platinum 

certificate. Students who have completed 4 

challenges receive a gold certificate while 

students who complete 7 challenges will receive 

a platinum certificate. 

Borrowing has now finished in the Library to 

give us time to sort shelves and chase any 

overdues. Please have a good look around your 

home and send back any Library books and 

Library owned bags. These have a tag attached. 

Thank you, 

Mrs Macqueen and Mrs Phillips 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/dps-kindergarten-2022/home
https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/dps-kindergarten-2022/home


 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

www.poolsmart.com.au 

 

 

 
‘Custom Designed Luxury Homes' 

Ph - 9651 6290 -   www.Balmoralhomes.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                        

 
                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

SYDNEY TIMBER SUPPLIES 
 

IF IT’S TIMBER YOU WANT WE CAN 

HELP!!! 

WE SUPPLY DECKING, FLOORING, 

PERGOLAS & FENCING 
www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au 

 

9651-1011                             9651-1335 

 

http://www.poolsmart.com.au/
http://www.balmoralhomes.com.au/
https://hillshawksfc.teamapp.com/clubs/520296/articles/5333668?_detail=v1
https://hillshawksfc.teamapp.com/clubs/520296/articles/5333668?_detail=v1
http://www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au/

